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10" November 2023

Dear Parents and Guardians

RE: Anti-Bullying Week and ‘Odd Socks Day’

Anti-Bullying Week is running from 13" - 17*" November and the theme is ‘Make a Noise About Bullying’.
During the week, classes will be discussing issues and scenarios to tackle bullying.

As part of the week and to raise awareness, the Anti-Bullying Alliance suggest running an ‘Odd Socks
Day’.

What is it?

Most importantly, Odd Socks Day is designed to be fun! It’s an opportunity for children to express
themselves and appreciate individuality and uniqueness!

There is no pressure on the children to wear the latest fashion or for parents to buy expensive
costumes. All they have to do to take part is wear odd socks to school, it couldn’t be simpler!

If your child would like to participate, Odd Socks day will take place on Monday 13" November.
Looking forward to seeing snazzy, odd socks!

Yours sincerely

Mrs L Knock
Deputy Headteacher
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